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C4 Newsletter May, 2014 

Hi Everybody and welcome to another newsletter.  C4 is heading into a busy time, with a 

range of upcoming events, so you need to know how you can be involved. 

Upcoming Events 
 Working Bee - Sat 17th May 

 Lot 66 Sign Unveiling - Mon 19th May  

 C4 Lot 66 Celebration - Sat 24th May 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Helpers Required! 

Working Bee: Saturday 17th May from 8am 

We will need as many hands on deck as possible to assist with dusting, cleaning and setting- 

up the Display Centre for the Lot 66 function at the C4 Display Centre. The gardens will need 

a tidy up too, so bring your gloves please. 

 
Lot 66 Sign Unveiling: 19th May from 10:45am 
Volunteers are requested to assist with serving food and drinks during the event, as well as 
manning the members information table. Even if you’re not sure how much you can help 
out, you are invited to be present to demonstrate your ongoing support and to meet our 
guests. 
 
C4 Lot 66 Celebration: Sat 24th May 
Dust off your dancing shoes and put on your party hat – all C4 members and supporters are 
needed at the C4 Display Centre from 5pm to help celebrate our success with Lot 66. This is 
your opportunity to catch up with so many whose support has enabled this momentous 
step forward. Light supper and wine provided. 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Still Wanted:   A second-hand chest freezer in reasonable condition. This is to donate to the Tully 

Vet Surgery to store any cassowary remains for future more extensive examination. While Dr 

Graham Lauridsen is to be thanked for his continued assistance in caring for injured cassowaries, the 

surgery has limited facilities for long-term storage of material which may provide valuable data in 

the future.  

If no used freezer is available, C4 will have to buy a new one, so money donations are also welcome. 


